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Darlene Bembridge

Let me start by thanking you for electing me to represent you as your NB Director in June 2014 for a 4th term.  I knew when I ran for election that the next few years were going to be a challenge as our goal is to get rid of this Harper government and his agenda to cut the benefits negotiated previously for public servants.    
The PSAC took a stance and started 19 minutes of Action on the 19th of any given month, leading up to the election on October 19, 2015.  I have organized a few and participated in marches to the MP, Rodney Weston’s office on two occasions.  
We have to continue with the fight against this current government, we have to talk to our friends and family, explain what this government is doing, explain that Public servants deliver quality service to Canadians, we work hard for Canadians.   We can accomplish what they did in Ontario and defeat the Conservatives if labour sticks together.    The conservatives are on the attack, they want my sick leave, and I don’t want to give it up.  If we give up sick leave, our pensions are next.  Let’s stick together and fight.  Let’s make sure we stay firm at the bargaining table, no concession bargaining.  Go onto the PSAC website and read about the various campaigns and how you can participate.

Since June, I have participated in the following:

- A Leadership summit in September 2014, where an action plan was determined laying out actions for the region heading into the Federal Election.

- A team building session for the new PSAC Regional Council in October 2014

- Atlantic Regional Council Meeting in November 2014

- PSAC National Leadership training in January 2015  
- Atlantic Regional Teleconference in March 2015 

In my role as chair of the Finance committee for Atlantic council, I have worked closed Katie Murphy-Langille, Assistant to the REVP in the review of the Convention expenses and preparation of financial statements.  

We as activists have to work collectively on the political fight, we can make a difference.  I will work with you to fight Harper! Remember, the Union is you and me; we can move mountains if we work together.  Call on me if you are working on a campaign or would like me to attend an event. If I am not available I will find someone who can assist or will speak on behalf of Council.  Let’s make our vote count and defeat Harper and the conservatives in October.   
In solidarity,
Darlene Bembridge
